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County of Orange Board of Supervisors to File Amicus Brief in Support 
of City of Costa Mesa 

 
Santa Ana, Calif. (February 25, 2020) – Today the County of Orange Board of Supervisors unanimously 
directed the Office of County Counsel to file an Amicus brief with the United States District Court 
regarding pending federal litigation in the City of Costa Mesa, et. al v. United States of America, et. al. 
regarding the use of the Fairview Development Center for individuals who have tested positive for 
COVID-19. 

Further details including the Amicus brief will be provided at a later time. 
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